Cheryl Cicero

Teacher, 6th Grade

Whitehills Elementary School

621 Pebblebrook Lane

East Lansing, Michigan 48823

517-333-7928 classroom

517-349-1163 home

517-896-5227 cell

April 25, 2011

To Whom It May Concern:

Lauren Pate is a dedicated teacher, and she has my recommendation for a teaching position with your school district.  During this internship year Lauren has come to  know and understand the curriculum and ways to successfully teach that curriculum.  

Lauren is articulate, intelligent, and prepared to teach a wide range of subject matter.  When planning units and lessons she researched the wealth of information and materials available in libraries, on the Internet, in local bookstores, and in the community.  She also researched the latest “best practice” methods appropriate for teaching such units and lessons.  She then developed activities that best supported the curriculum and were most meaningful to students; all the while making sure local and state standards were addressed.  She created lessons that made content meaningful, challenging, active and value-based.  

I am a sixth grade teacher at Whitehills Elementary School in East Lansing, Michigan, and I have had the pleasure of working with Lauren for the 2010-11 school year as her collaborating teacher.  Whitehills is a community of students from varying backgrounds.  There is a diverse socio-economic population ranging from students who qualify for free and reduced lunches to families in the upper middle class.  Lauren has, therefore, gained teaching experience that crosses many borders. 

Your school would benefit from the addition of Lauren Pate to your faculty.  If you have any questions regarding this recommendation, please don’t hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Cheryl Cicero

6th Grade Teacher, Whitehills Elementary School

